
F E E D B A C K  F O R M
Intention to enter into a lease of the 
Numurkah Caravan Park 

Information about having your say 

We are seeking your feedback on this proposal in accordance with Council's Community Engagement 
Policy. 

• You can provide your feedback to Council by lodging a submission online, or by mail or at our
service centres in Cobram and Yarrawonga.

• Your submission must be received by 5pm 20 September 2023.
• When you lodge your submission please indicate if you, or a nominee, would like to speak to your

submission at our Committee of Council Meeting.
• A Committee of Council Meeting (if required) will be held at 5pm on 21 September 2023 to hear any

person who indicated they wished to speak/present in support of their written submission.
• All submissions received by the deadline will be considered by Council prior to deciding whether to

proceed with the proposal, with or without amendment, at the Scheduled Council Meeting on 27
September 2023.

Your details 

Name 
Your name is required if you would like to be contacted about your feedback. 

Email address 
Your email address will be used to send a confirmation of your feedback, and to contact you about your feedback if indicated 
below. 

If Council needs to write to you about your feedback how would you like to be contacted? 

     Email      Post      I don’t wish to be 
contacted 

Postal Address (this is required if indicated above) 

Do you consent to being contacted by phone to discuss your feedback if required? 
If yes, please provide contact number below

     Yes      No 

Contact Ph No. 



F E E D B A C K  F O R M
Intention to enter into a lease of the 
Numurkah Caravan Park 

Your feedback 

Committee of Council Meeting

Do you (or a nominee) wish to speak in support of your feedback at our Committee of Council Meeting 
being held on 21 September 2023? 
If you select yes, Council will be in contact with you prior to the hearing date. 

     Yes       No 

Nominee name (if applicable) 

If you selected yes, will you (or your nominee) attend the Committee of Council Meeting in person or 
online? 

     In person      Online

I acknowledge that I have read and understand the Collection Notice below. 

     Yes 

Collection Notice 
Council is collecting your personal information for the purpose of facilitating the community engagement process for Council's proposed 
intention to enter into a lease of the Numurkah Caravan Park. Your personal information will be used by Council for the purpose of 
contacting you if required and providing a response to your feedback if you have nominated to receive a response. Your feedback on the 
proposal may be included in the official Council Agenda and Minutes which are public documents and records, and may also be made 
available on Council's website. 

Council may also disclose your information if required or authorised to do so by legislation. 

Requests for access and/or correction to your personal information should be made to Council’s Privacy Officer. To view Council’s full 
privacy statement www.moira.vic.gov.au. 

http://www.moira.vic.gov.au/
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